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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 

Boat Parade!  

 

Hello CLCF! 

With it being Labor Day Weekend, IYC is hosting its annual boat parade!  As you can see in 

the attached graphic, the boats will line up at 11:30, with the first boat passing the club at 

12.  

 

Knowing that many of you may want to participate in the parade, we will alter the format of 

our skipper’s meeting and start of race. We will hold the skipper’s meeting on the water via 

VHF channel 80. RC will announce course and start time on channel 80.  

 

This represents a change to the sailing instructions for the race(s) on September 2, 2018 

only. The start time of the first race may or may not be at the usual 1:30 GPS as we may 

have to work around the parade. We may have to start later waiting for the boat parade to 

clear our starting area. Conversely, if the parade ends early and we are all already on the 

water, we may be able to start a little sooner. In short, please adjust your arrival times and 

monitor your radios.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email them to me directly, and thank you all in 

advance for your flexibility this weekend.  

 

~ Ricky  

 



 

 

 

 

Liz Clark 

Assistant Fleet Captain  

 

 


